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Subject: Meeting / Rehearsal for the National Teachers’ Day Celebration

Date: September 27, 2016

In preparation for the National Teachers’ Day Celebration, you are requested to attend

the meeting / rehearsals on the following dates, (enclosed is the letter of Mrs. Edna Tongol, In-
charge of the activity.

Date Time Venue

September 28, 2016 3:00 PM Gabaldon Hall
September 29, 2016 3:00 PM D.O New Bldg. 2™ floor
October 4, 2016 1:30 PM SM Clark, Event Center

Your attendance will be highly appreciated.

Immediate dissemination of the content of this letter is desired.

Office of the Assistants Schools Division Superintendent
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September 26, 2016

LEILANI S. CUNANAN, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
Angeles City

Ma'am,

Greetings! It is of pride to give our heartfelt thanks for your untiring support, to the teachers and
School Heads of the Public Schools in Angeles City. This year, in preparation for the World Teachers’ Day
celebration to be done on October 05, 2016 at 08:00 a.m., SM Clark event centre; the School heads and
all of the assigned personnel for the performance have been rehearsing for a presentation with the
concept of “Dances of the World” as a representation of the importance of teachers around the world.

With this, may we request the presence of all School Head representatives and all personnel

involved in their performances on September 28 and 29, 2016 at around 03:00 p.m. to 05:00 p.m. to use

the Gabaldon Hall for rehearsal of the performers.
May this request grant your kindest approval.

Thank you very much for your usual support.

Very truly yours,

EDNA W, TONGOL
Principal lll



